Gordon Head Middle School
Friday
February 25, 2022

Today is popcorn day. Bags will be taken to classrooms at the end of the day. As in the past,
students are expected to eat their popcorn outside of the building rather than inside.
Congratulations to the grade 6 volleyball team for a tremendous showing in yesterday’s game. A
reminder that we will have practice today at 3pm.

All grade 8 competitive girls volleyball players, please meet in Ms.Steffens’ room at recess today for
an update about next week’s tournament.

Grade 7 musical theatre students please meet Ms. Siskin in the dance/drama room at 12:15. Grade
8 musical theatre students please meet Ms. Meadows in the music room at the same time, 12:15.



